
 

NATIONAL COUNCIL WOOL SELLING BROKERS OF AUSTRALIA 

WOOL BROKER AWARD 2024 

The NCWSBA Wool Broker Award for 2024 has now been launched!   

 

Robert Herrmann, Executive Director said ”NCWSBA is proud to announce that after a short break 

following COVID that the ”Wool Broker of the Year Award” will be held again this year.  It is an 

excellent opportunity for young brokers to share their skills and knowledge with the aim to 

become leaders in the wool industry”. 

 

This year’s Award is again sponsored by AWTA (as the industry sponsor) and Sheep Central (as the 

media sponsor). The Award recognises excellence in wool broking by a younger member of our 

industry – be it client servicing, auctioneering, innovation or other aspects of wool broking. This 

year’s Award winner will be granted an all-expenses paid trip to France to attend the 2025 

IWTO Congress. 

 

The Finalists for the 2024 Award will be profiled in Sheep Central online news website in the lead 

up to Wool Week and the NCWSBA Annual General Meeting on 18 July 2024. Finalists will give a 

presentation in support of their applications at the NCWSBA AGM.  

 

This year’s Award winner will be announced at the Wool Week dinner scheduled to be held in the 

RACV Club level 17 Dining Room in Melbourne that evening. 

 

Nominations are open for the 2024 NCWSBA Wool Broker Award. Closing date for nominations is 

Friday, 7 June. Go to https://www.woolbrokers.org/member-brokers/wool-broker-award to 

download the information on nomination and the application form. 

 

Enquiries: to:  info@ncwsba.org 

 

End. 
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